
STATE OF CALIFORNIA-HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES 
744 P Street, Sacramento, CA 95814 

May 4, 1988 

ALL COUNTY LETTER NO. 88-41 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: REDUCED INCOME SUPPLEMENTAL PAYMENTS (AFDC, RCA, EGA, 
RDP) 

REFERENCE: ACL 86-110, ACL 86-122, ACL 87-30, ACL 87-128 

On January 1, 1987, AFDC emergency regulations (ORD No. 0986-45) 
implementing hardship supplemental payments (HSP) for AFDC, RCA, 
ECA, and RDP recipients went into effect. Implementing 
instructions were issued in All County Letter (AGL) 86-110. Fiscal 
claiming instructions were issued in ACL 86-122. AGL 87-30 
provided answers to questions concerning HSPs. AGL 87-128 
transmitted information about the name change from Hardship 
Supplemental Payments to Reduced Income Supplemental Payments 
(RISP) including a revised version of the Reduced Income 
Supplemental Payment Request Form (CA 40), notices of action (NOA), 
and NOA handbook messages. 

This letter provides information about the treatment of eligibility 
for and/or payment of a RISP when the regular grant amount was 
overpaid or underpaid for the same month in which a client 
requested a RISP. Please refer to the attachment for a discussion 
of the issue with examples and for revisions to ACL 87-30. 

If you have questions concerning information in this letter or 
about supplemental payments in general, please contact Judy Moore 
at (916) 324-2017 or ATSS 454-2017. 

Deputy Director 

Attachment 

cc: CWDA 




